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  “Chirp & Squawk” 
November 2019 Newsletter 

Next Club Night: Wednesday 13th November 
7.30pm-9.00pm  

 
Next Club Night:   

General Meeting 
A bit of a chat  

A cup of tea or coffee and a social chat  
At the Community Center 

 
Good news Bill is on the mend 

 
Bulk Seed order : - Is this Month = November 2019 
 
 
Bill will accept orders from the November club night and up to 6pm on the following Sunday (17th 

November) – after collating the order goes in first thing Monday, and pickup is from the club’s container 
from 10 – 11 am on the next Saturday (23rd November). 

 
Other club events coming up:-  
Nothing for this month. 
 
 

Christmas Break-Up Party at “Breakers” 
11th of December 6:30pm start 

 
After last year going to Breakers Restaurant and having a nice meal and atmosphere we have decided 
to do that again.  
Rob has left getting in touch with them a bit late so we don’t have the exact menu or price at this stage 
but it will be similar to last year. We will have it for the Club meeting. For those of you who are on posted 
newsletters and are interested in going of finding out the details please contact Rob or Helen for details. 
All the people on email I will send out an update when I have it.  
 
We will be taking bookings at the November club night. 
 
 



 

President’s Squawk: 
Not much to say. We had a catchup Committee meeting last month to sort out some admin stuff and get 
input from the committee. Thanks to the committee for their help. 
 
 
Treasures Bit 
Subscriptions came up for renewal on 1st August. 
They have been set the same as last year. 
 

Partnership or Family $30.00 
Single $20.00 
Junior $  5.00 
Federation Yearbook update $10.00 
Federation Yearbook Full $20.00 
 
For members wanting to Direct Credit, the clubs account number is :- 
ANZ 01-0731-0067815-00 
Put your surname in the reference part. 
 
For Sale / Wanted: 
Nothing New. 
 
Wanted to Buy: 
Nothing New. 
 
 

~~   ☺☺☺☺   Have a good month.  ☺☺☺☺   ~~ 


